
POINTS of DAWG PRIDE  
 

o The bats are cracking while the track and field athletes are working hard as 
well.  Come out and support your LPS spring athletes.   
 

o Please give us an opportunity to discuss your child’s education at parent 
teacher conferences Thursday, March 14th 3:15 to 9:15.  We look forward to 
exploring more ways to partner for achievement.   

 
o Shout out to our year long organizations like band, vocal, 4H and FFA, and 

academic teams.  It has been a great year of performance and competition!   


